
On Wednesday, October 21, 2020, Fox River House <foxriverhouse@gmail.com> wrote: 

Kurt, 

 

This email serves as a request for a variance to Appleton’s noise ordinance for Fox River House, 

211 South Walnut Street, Appleton, Wisconsin. 

 

For the purposes of playing live music on our back patio in the summer months, we request a 

variance to Appleton’s noise ordinance for the following times: 

 

May 21, 2021 through September 25, 2021 

Fridays 7:00pm to 10:00pm 

Saturdays 6:00pm to 9:00pm 

Contacts during these times will be: 

Facebook message Fox River House 

Or 

Steve Olson (co-owner) 

920.450.7619 

Tim Ceman (co-owner) 

920.205.0515 

Thanks, 

Steve Olson 
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